Dear Students,

Welcome to a new school year! My name is Mrs. Goldberg and I am so excited to be your 3rd grade teacher this year! Over the summer I spent time in the Poconos with my family and hanging at my pool with friends. I am looking forward to meeting you and hearing about your summer!

I hope you are excited to begin the school year together. To help you get started I have made a list of supplies that will help you to be prepared for the school year.

- A 1-subject spiral notebook
- · Art smock with your name on it
- · A box of pencils
- A 24-count pack of crayons
- · One yellow highlighter
- Two boxes of tissues for the classroom.
- A sweater or sweatshirt (at times it will get chilly in the room)











Please also bring a healthy snack to school **each day**.

Enjoy your last few weeks of summer vacation! I can't wait to meet you on **September 6<sup>th</sup> in Room #12** and share a wonderful school year together! Hope you will be ready to ROAR!

Warmly,
Mrs. Goldberg
Room #12
Lgoldberg@ewingboe.org

